DAL EiREANN

BAILE ATHA CLIATH
(Dublin)

September 8th, 1948

Dear Sir,

I am directed by Mr, de Valera
to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of July 29th, and to send you herewith
as requested his phtograph and biographic
sketch.

Yours faithfully,
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Personal Secretary

Mr. Agustin Basave,
Chief Editory

EL NORTE,

fonterrey, N.L., Mexico.




